
Now there’s a new curriculum that helps religious
organizations talk about a very important topic:

meeting children’s emotional, physical,
and spiritual needs

All faith communities strive to nurture children and keep them safe. And yet many 
wonder whether they could be doing more. The Child-Friendly Faith Project’s Designation 
Program is a unique curriculum that helps faith communities talk about these issues in a 
private and safe environment. What’s more, participating organizations are designated 

as Charter Members of the Child-Friendly Faith Project!

To learn more, please email designation@childfriendlyfaith.org 
or visit http://childfriendlyfaith.org.
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